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Dear Couple, 

 

 

Congratulations on your recent engagement! 

 

I hope that the resources on our parish website are helpful as you prepare to 

celebrate the Sacrament of Marriage. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to meet with a priest to begin sacramental 

preparation, please call the parish office at 215-343-0315. 

 

 

Yours in Christ, 

 

Fr. Matthew K. Biedrzycki 


